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DECEMBER 20, 2023 

PORT OF CONAKRY, GUINEA REMAINS CLOSED 

An explosion at the Guinean Petroleum Company depot in Conakry, Guinea on December 
18, 2023 has resulted in the closure of the Conakry Port nearby.  Other ports in Guinea, such 
as Kasmar, Boke, Konta and Botta have been unaffected by the incident and remain 
operational. 

Your Managers recommend that Members take note of this information and be guided 
accordingly. They also thank our correspondent, Budd Conakry, for providing the information 
upon which this Alert has been based. 
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